
Editorial

This issue of the IJEE (vol. 29, issue 6) is divided into two sections, the first being the second part of the special

issue on the Impact of Collaboration between Academia and Industry on Engineering Education. My many

thanks to Prof. Andrés Dı́az Lantada for guest editing both parts. The second section of this issue has thirteen

contributions addressing a variety of engineering education topics.
There were several other special issues published throughout the year, which included:

Computer-Aided creativity enhancement in engineering education guest edited by professors Gaetano

Cascini and Noel Leon Rovira, Human Computer Interaction in Engineering Education guest edited by
professorsMiroslavMinović, Dušan Starčević, and Emil Jovanov, as well as Selected Papers from the 2012

International STEM in Education Conference, Beijing, P. R. China guest edited by professor Feng-Kuang

Chiang.

This is the final issue of 2013 and I hope that the Journal served the engineering education community well
this year as in previous years. I would like to express my gratitude to the authors who contributed important

papers, the reviewers who devoted their time and expertise tomaintain and enhance the quality of the authors’

submissions, the guest editors who identified topics of current interest to engineering educators, and to our

readers who showed continued interest in the Journal.

I hope that the Journal will continue to provide our international community with thought-provoking

subjectmatter and build on the shared knowledge of engineering education, research and practice. I wish all of

our readers, authors, guest-editors, and reviewers great success and growth for the New Year.

Ahmad Ibrahim
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